
PROGRAM UPDATES

Oasis of Hope in their community-
driven initiative to tackle drainage
issues in Mathare Slums through a
collaborative clean-up effort,
supported by strategic partnerships
with organizations like Heritage and
Horizon Alliance and Matshepo Moving
Pictures Company, with a grand event
scheduled for August.

Drainage Cleaning Initiative

The teenagers show a strong
thirst for spiritual growth and
engage enthusiastically in the
fellowship.

Testimonies from the teenagers
reflect positive impacts and
transformations in their lives
through these sessions.

Teenagers' Spiritual Growth
Journey

S t a t i s t i c  T a b l e

Over 40 teenagers attend
the Saturday Bible class
regularly, with numbers
increasing during school
holidays to up to 60.

Activity Numbers

Saturday Bible Class Attendance Over 40 regulars, up to 60 during the holidays

Teenagers Evening Fellowship Attendance Over 40 regulars, up to 60 during the holidays

Contribution to Alex Otieno's High School Sufficient funds raised

Partnerships with Organizations Heritage and Horizon Alliance, Matshepo Moving Pictures Company

Community Library Impact Well-received by community members, positive feedback

Kindergarten Initiative Start Date May 2024

The Vahle and Clark Educational
Library showcases a safe and
engaging space for children within
the community.

Library Photos

The library
initiative is
well-
received by
both children
and
community
members.

The photos highlight the positive
impact of the library on promoting
reading, learning, and volunteer
engagement.

OASIS  OF  HOPE

Hey friends, how are you? 
I'd like to update you on what's happening in the Mathare slums.

Oasis of Hope facilitates Alex
Otieno's journey to high school,
showcasing the transformative
power of community support in

education.

Alex Otieno's dream of attending
high school becomes a reality

through the collective efforts of
Oasis of Hope and community
contributions, illustrating the

impact of education empowerment
in Mathare Slums.

EDUCATION EMPOWERMENT

Oasis of Hope requests prayers for the
upcoming Kindergarten Initiative
starting in May, which requires
additional resources and support.

Specifically, prayers are sought for
guidance, provision, and success as the
organization expands its educational
outreach.

PRAYER REQUEST

We appreciate your ongoing support and
prayers as we navigate through 2024. 

May God bless each one of you abundantly.


